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June 3, 2020    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

THE LOUISIANA SUPREME COURT AND THE LOUISIANA SUPREME COURT 
COMMITTEE ON BAR ADMISSIONS ANNOUNCE ONLINE BAR EXAMINATION OPTION 

 
The Louisiana Supreme Court (the “Court”) and the Louisiana Supreme Court Committee on Bar 
Admissions (the “LASCBA”) jointly announce the addition of an option to take the July, 2020 and 
October, 2020 bar examination online.  All other details regarding the administration of the July, 
2020 and October, 2020 examinations remain unchanged.   

In addition to the in-person cities announced on May 8, 2020, the bar examination can now also 
be taken online from any location within the United States, in an effort to provide an additional 
option for applicants who, due to health or other concerns, prefer to sit for the examination in a 
remote location. 

The application deadline for both the July, 2020 and October, 2020 examinations closed on May 
30 and will not be reopened to new applicants at this time.  Within the next few days, staff of the 
LASCBA will be contacting existing applicants to inquire as to whether they wish to change their 
selection from an in-person location to the remote option.   

Because the administration of the remote examination requires the hiring and training of more 
proctors than the in-person administration, there may be a need to limit the number of remote 
takers.  The previously-announced priority schedule will apply to the selection of the remote 
option:  (1) first-time test-takers, prioritized by the date application and fees were received by 
LASCBA, and (2) repeat takers, prioritized by the date application and fees were received by 
LASCBA. 

Applicants are expected to check the LASCBA’s website regularly for additional announcements 
regarding this matter. 

 

REMINDER FOR ALL MEDIA: 
In response to the public health emergency created by the COVID-19 pandemic, the Louisiana 
Supreme Court is posting Orders and information from Louisiana’s courts on its website, 
www.lasc.org and www.lasc.org/COVID19.  We ask and encourage all who are seeking 
information on Louisiana courts and the COVID-19 pandemic to visit the Supreme Court’s website 
for information. 
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